
TOMBOLA
in
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Alessandro Volta Secondary School 
invites the students' families
to the 5th annual TOMBOLA.

Fun for the whole family and
lots of fantastic prizes!

Hope to see you there!

Don’t miss it!!!     😉

🎅 🎄

SAVE THE DATE
Monday, December  16, 2019

4.30 p.m. class 1 TP, 2D, 3D

5.30 p.m. class 1 TN, 2C, 3C

Primary School canteen


